
Hello.  I am a third grade teacher.  I have been teaching for over 22 years.  Bill SB2260 is
offensive to all educators.  Our job is already very difficult.  It would add to our already full plates
if we have to cater to parents with our lesson plans and materials.  As professional teachers we
already are busy with children.  We have a right to make decisions that would help our children
learn. We should not have to justify the materials that we use.   That is why we went to college
to become teachers.   If we have to show our lesson plans to parents and show all materials
that we use for teaching it would take our time away from our children that we are teaching.
Some of my best lessons are taught through teachable moments.  This bill would limit me as a
teacher.  As a teacher I already spend hours of time unpaid.  Please do not allow this bill to
pass. It will hurt teachers and ultimately our children.


